
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Pratchett Class -  staff changes 
 
As you are aware, Mrs Jemma Soden and Mrs Lucy Cowell have been job sharing as teacher 
in Prachett class.  However, due to staffing changes around the school Mrs Soden will now be 
teaching in another class and so Mrs Cowell will be supported by Mr Jordan Lovelock, a 
trainee teacher. 
 
Mr Lovelock is an experienced member of staff who has been working at school since 
November 2015 and I am confident that the students will continue to be well educated and 
looked after. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Joolz Scarlett 
Headteacher 
 
 


